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April 24, 1944

Mr. Kermit Geary
RFD #2

Walnut port
Pennsylvanis

Dear Mr. Gesry:

This letter will serve as official acknowledge-
ment of your reception of Station WMUR on
February 29, 1944.

This acknowledgement is based upon the informa-
tion furnished in your letter of March 1, in
which you quote some of the broadcast content
presented by us on thet date.

We were delighted to hear from you, end hope
that you may be able to hear us again in the

future.
Yours very truly,
Heryey Carter
Merlager
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